
Briars Bulletin 
Week 1, Term 3, 2014 

Important Dates 
 

 

Wednesday 6th Aug 

Governing Council 7pm 
 

Wednesday 3rd Sept 

Governing Council 7pm 
 

Friday 26th Sept 

Last day of Term 3 

The next Bunnings 

BBQ is Sat18th Oct. 

If you would like to 

help, please see a 

staff member or call 

8365 9808. 

Welcome to Term 3 … We hope that you all had a wonderful break!  
 

Over the holidays  we had some more work done within the centre. In the literacy room, the 

flooring was changed from carpet to floor boards and all of the wall fabric and notice 

boards were replaced with brighter, happier colours. You will notice some changes in the 

front offices soon too. 

We would like to welcome and introduce our 5 new staff; Meika, Bee, Kristie, Sue and 

Amanda. All staff have settled in well and are enjoying meeting the children and families. 

At the end of last term Tamara left The Briars to explore other employment opportunities 

and we wish her well on this journey. She will be missed by all. 

We would also like to welcome our 23 new enrolled children and their families, and our 4 

new Early Intervention children and families. We are excited to meet you all and are looking 

forward to building relationships with you. 

Please remember that 

the car park speed limit 

is 8km. It  is extremely  
important that 

we all follow  

this  limit. 

There’s so much to do at Kindy …... 

Art by Lachlan 



Left: Jake is holding Baxter the  

Bearded Dragon who is on loan 

from the Nature Education  

Centre. 

Below: One of our Spiny Leaf 

insects. Celeste & Selina have had 

loads of eggs which are due to 

hatch next year. 

Planting the Mulberry Tree 
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Row row row 

your boat …. 


